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Welcome, North Slope

Borough Readers!

The Tundra Times is pleased to welcome our
4.000 new readers this Fall.  Beginning three
weeks ago. the 737 families living on the north
slope started to receive our paper each week.

The newspaper is being sent to the north
slope families courtesy of the North Slope Bor-
ough Community Education Program_ which has
also started to publish a monthly news page in
the Tundra Times. called 17i¢ North Slope Buldle
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